
                City of Greensboro  Melvin Municipal 

Office Building 
300 W. Washington Street 

Greensboro, NC 27401 

Agenda 
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File Number: 2021-543 

Agenda Item# I.7. 

Agenda Date:    12/21/2021. Department: Legislative/City Council 

Meeting Type: Council Meeting Category: General Business Agenda 

 

Title: 2021-543 Resolution Supporting the Adoption of the City Safety Review Board  

 

Council Priority: Place an ‘x’ in the box. 

☐Create an Environment to Promote Economic Development Opportunities and Job Creation 

☐Maintain Infrastructure and Provide Sustainable Growth Opportunities 

☒Promote Public Safety & Reduce Crime 

☐Exceptional Customer Service and a Diverse City Government Workforce 

☐Ensure Fiscal Stewardship, Transparency, & Accountability 

 

Council District: All 

 

Public Hearing: No 

Advertising Date/By: N/A 

Contact 1 and Phone: Trey Davis, Ext 2002 

Contact 2 and Phone: Andrea Harrell, Ext 2450  

 

PURPOSE:  

The City of Greensboro Safety Review Board is a plan to address occurrences of violent crime at 

certain locations in the City of Greensboro.  City staff have worked with owners and operators of 

these locations to create the Safety Review Board.  The Board plans to implement the plan in 

January of 2022. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Following a number of violent incidents at locations which serve, and/or allow the consumption 

of, alcohol on their premises, City staff worked to develop a plan to address these incidents while 

also fostering a collaboration with the owners and operators of these establishments.  

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  

N/A 

 

ACCOUNT NUMBER:    

N/A 



 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 

It is recommended that the Mayor and City Council resolve to support the City of Greensboro 

Safety Review Board for adoption, by the City Manager’s Office, on January 1, 2022 in order to 

promote public safety and reduce crime. 


